
 

   

Project Description: 

In June of 2012, J.Gill and Company was hired by Schaumburg 
H.S. for their epoxy pool coating restoration project. In order 
to achieve the new coating warranty requirements, the old 
existing epoxy paint needed to be removed. J.Gill used 
sandblasting pots to remove over 10,000 SF of the old coating 
down to the bare concrete of the pool. With the use of plastic 
sheeting and water attachments for the blastpots, we were 
able to keep dust & debris to a minimum. The project was 
completed on-time prior to the mid-August start of the school 
year.  

 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 Repair Details: 

  

 

 

    

   

 

 

 

Client: Schaumburg High School 

 

Project Manager: Joe Gill 

 

Project Superintendent: Esteban Salas 

 

236 E. 161st Place (Suite A)       Phone: (708) 596-4455 
South Holland, IL 60473       Fax: (708) 339-6269 
          jgillandcompany.com 
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